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Neurosurgeons of C.C. 

This month we learned about our bodies and our minds. We made sure 

to get plenty of exercise outside, practiced yoga, and even preformed 

brain surgery! Clay brain surgery, that is. With the help of professor 

Sierra, we learned about the different parts of the brain, what emotions 

and behaviors they are responsible for and molded those feelings out 

of clay. We then placed them in our cardboard brain cavity and 

removed parts of the brain in order to find out how humans would 

react if there was any change or damage. The kids loved being 

scientists and creating our cool hands-on brain! 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

  

 

Lights on Afterschool and Fall Fair! 
Every fall we celebrate after school programs around the country and 

we want to spotlight our wonderful afterschool community with a 

Fall Fair! Thanks to our Older Kids Club, we will be celebrating 

with an Autumn Carnival on Thursday October 19th at 5:30. Come 

for carnival games, face painting, food and fun. 

 

Check out www.afterschoolalliance.org for more information about 

the importance of afterschool programming. 

 

  Office Phone-296-2880 

  Site Phone- 504-4557 

 

   Site Director Email- 

  sara.nagle@gmail.com 

 

   Accounting Email- 

 sara@childrens-choice.org 
  
 

Financial Assistance is available 

through CYFD-841-4800 
  
  
 

Homework Club 
Monday-Thursday from 3:30-4:30 we run a 

Homework Club in a quiet space so kids 

can play and eat snack and then get their 

work done! The staff is always available to 

help all day in the core program! 

http://www.afterschoolalliance.org/
mailto:sara.nagle@gmail.com
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Hooray for 5th Graders! 

 
Shout out to our fifth graders who have been 

working hard to help the younger kids in our 

community and creating a fun place for 

everyone to enjoy. They have been earning fun 

and comfy items for their 5th grade area. They 

are also busy at work planning our Fall Family 

Festival this month! 

 
 
 
 

Getting creative in the art 
area. Using recycled 

materials is a great way 
to get way to reuse our 

left over paper and 
cardboard. 

FALL BREAK 
 

PLEASE NOTE THAT SCHOOL WILL CLOSED ON OCTOBER 12TH AND 13TH 
CHILDREN’S CHOICE WILL BE OPEN AT DOUBLE EAGLE FROM 7AM-6PM 

REMEMBER TO BRING A SACK LUNCH AND KEEP AN EYE OUT FOR OUR FALL 
BREAK SIGN UP SO WE KNOW HOW MANY FAMILIES TO EXPECT. 

 


